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Removal of mobile speed camera warning signs does not reduce the road toll. Despite some limited 
release of information from the secret modelling from Monash University, the road toll is NOT 
dropping. 
 
Mobile speed cameras do NOT capture the true reality of accident causes - poor roads maintenance 
of surfaces, road speed markings, road safety signs, drink/drug driving, unlicensed drivers and 
unregistered vehicles. 
 
Why then are fixed speed camera signs still in place. Removal for mobile speed cameras can only 
infer one thing - these cameras are a cash cow for our state government revenue, where such 
monies collected are NOT directed back to road safety where both fixed and mobile speed cameras 
are located. 
 
Warning signs are actually a deterrent to motorists to break the speed limits. 


